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 Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to the penultimate newsletter of the term and the year! 

It has been another very busy week, as the last weeks of the summer term tend to be! 

 

Year 6 have been out and about on a variety of activities, swimming, bowling, tobogganing, making rafts and much 

more. I am certain they have all had a fantastic week and will sleep well at the weekend! 

 

Fir Tree and  Forge class had a wonderful time at Wingham on Thursday, they came back very excited, but looking exhausted! The 

children were all impeccably behaved and were a real credit to the school. 

 

Year 5 went to Invicta Grammar school to watch a performance of ‘The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe’, which they 

all informed me was very impressive!  

Thank you very much to all the parents who have been transporting the children this week  it is very much appreciated! 

 

Next week will be another fun filled week, we are having a little ‘thank-you’ tea party on Monday where Year 6 will be thanking 

the adults who have volunteered and helped them during their time at Bredhurst. 

 

On Tuesday Hurstwood, Kemsley and Oakwood are off to Southend for the day—do remember sun lotion, hats and plenty of 

drinks. We do aim to return to school by 5.00p.m. but will keep you updated via our web app alerts! 

 

Wednesday is the School Summer Disco starting at 4.30p.m.—6.15p.m. includes Hot Dogs and drinks. Please 

make sure you have paid in advance as payment on the night will not be allowed. You will receive information 

how to download the photographs on Monday. The secure website containing the photos will be removed on 

2/8/17 and not on 30/9/17 as previously notified. 

 

Thursday we will be having a practice for the church service, and Year 6 will be having their pool party at the end of the afternoon 

finishing at 4.30p.m. Year 6 will be given an autograph book and have their shirts signed on this day. 

 

On Friday we will ask for the children to be in their usual smart school uniform for the leavers service to be held at St. Peter’s 

Church at 11.00a.m. Year 6 will not be returning to school after the service! As space is limited only parents of leavers will be  

invited.  

 

            

  

Best Wishes        

        

Michelle Cox 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week 

Fir Tree Isaac Jackson 

Forge  Eden Tasker-Twinn 

Hurstwood Hollie Gregory   

Kemsley Harry Checkland 

Oakwood     None 

 

           Stars of the Week 

Fir Tree  Lucas Knowles  

Forge   Holly Checkland  

Hurstwood  Charlie Pratten 

Kemsley  Niamh Jennings  

Oakwood  None 

Writer of the Week 

Fir Tree Lila Deakin 

Forge  Louis Fiolka 

Hurstwood Harvey  Ramsden 

Kemsley Amber Randall 

Oakwood None 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 17th July  ‘Tea Party’ 

Tuesday 18th July  KS2 Trip Southend. 

Wednesday 19th July Summer Disco 4.30—6p.m. 

Thursday 20th July  Yr 6 Pool Party  2-4.30p.m. 

Friday 21st July  Leavers Service  11 a.m. 

 

Monday 4th September Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 5th September Children return to school. 

 

 

   

Please ensure any outstanding monies are paid by Wednesday 19th July. especially Year 6 who will be leaving. 

You can e-mail Mrs Hewitt at :- finance@bredhurst.kent.sch.uk to find out your final outstanding balance. 

 

You will receive your child’s end of year report and results of tests next week along with their certificate of attendance. 

 

 


